
Title: “Conferences Went Well – Thank You for Your Prayers!” 
 
August 3, 2018 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just wanted to send a quick note to thank all those who were praying for my voice. Between 
the two conferences I did 14 sessions, and at the beginning of each session it felt like my voice 
could give out at any minute. But it never did! Both conferences went really well, with many 
people reporting healing experiences with Immanuel in the context of the basic training 
exercises. One woman came shared with me, “All three of us in my practice group are total 
beginners, and each one of us experienced a connection with Jesus and beautiful healing! It 
was amazing!” 
 
All three live demonstrations also went really well. For both of the intermediate-advanced 
demonstrations, we were able to find and resolve several memory-anchored blockages, and 
then the person was able to experience a whole new level of connection with Jesus – very 
beautiful! Again, thank you to all who were praying. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman's Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/  
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